

COORDINACIÓN GENERAL ACADÉMICA

Camino al Ajusco núm. 20 Pedregal de Santa Teresa, Tlalpan, C.P. 10740, Ciudad de México Tel. 5449-3000 Ext. 3008

www.colmex.mx

CGA/063/2017

March 3, 2017

Piotr Serafin
UW International Relations Office

Dear Piotr Serafin,

On behalf of El Colegio de México, I am pleased to invite your students to participate in our first *International Summer Program*.

The *Program* focuses on Mexican and Latin American issues from the perspective of the research centers of El Colegio de México.* Courses are to be taught in English and students in the program will also attend Spanish language classes and participate in cultural tours around the México City area. The *Program* will be held from June 5th to July 7th, 2017 in Mexico City.

Please note that given the student exchange agreement signed between our institutions, we are delighted to be able to grant four of your students a full scholarship covering the fees of the *Summer Program*.

Please visit our website at http://summerprogram.colmex.mx for further information about courses, application process, certificates and fees. If you have any questions, feel free to contact Janik Rojas, the executive coordinator of the *Summer Program*, at trojas@colmex.mx or at +525554493000 ext. 2039.

I look forward to welcoming your students at El Colegio de México.

Sincerely,

Laura Flamand, Ph. D

Vicepresident of Academic Affairs

^{*} There are seven research centers or departments at El Colegio: History, Linguistics and Literature, Asian and African Studies, Economics, International Studies, Demographic, Urban and Environmental Studies, and Sociology. For further information, please visit: http://www.colmex.mx